CHAPTER 21

RECORDS OF COMPANY/BANKRUPT

1) Retention of Records – Section 218(4) Insolvency Act 1986 

Following consideration of reports made under Section 218(4) (and otherwise), a criminal investigation may result.  Frequently the criminal investigation is carried out by the Department of Trade and Industry, and one of the Department’s officials (an investigation officer) is likely to contact the practitioner as part of that investigation. Often the investigation officer will wish to review the company’s books, papers, etc. Should a criminal prosecution ensue, the company’s records, etc will be required so it is imperative that where a practitioner is aware of a criminal investigation he/she should not destroy those records until the position has been discussed with the investigation officer. 

(First published in Dear IP no. 49, March 2000)
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